
 

31 August 2022 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Back to School 
  
As summer break finishes, we are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school for the 
start of what looks set to be an exciting and rewarding academic year.  
  
Lots of work has gone on through the summer to continue to ensure a super learning environment for our 
students, including the installation of canopies to provide new covered areas for eating and socialising (see 
photo below). 
  
School starts tomorrow, Thursday 1 September, for all staff members, all Year 7 students, and the Year 9 
Mentors that are helping us out. A reminder that Year 7 students should bring a packed lunch for 
tomorrow only. Year 7s should arrive at 11am tomorrow, and at 9am on Friday. 
  
Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 start back on Friday 2 September, arriving at 8.30am. 
 
Please remember that all the dates for the term ahead can be found on our website calendar, and 
all emails sent home can be referenced here on our website too. 
 
Students are expected to return in full school uniform, with their equipment and a mindset ready to 
learn.  If there are any problems we need to be aware of please email the student Hub Coordinator for your 
year group. 
 
Year 7- Mrs Tully stully@carringtonschool.org 
Year 8 - Mrs Heard  Aheard@carringtonschool.org  
Year 9 - Mrs Lawrence llawrence@carringtonschool.org 
Year 10 - Mrs Topp Jtopp@carringtonschool.org 
Year 11 - Mrs McGrain Emcgrain@carringtonschool.org 
  
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
Best wishes 
Miss K Oakley 
Headteacher 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/info/calendar/
https://carringtonschool.org/contact/emails-home/
mailto:stully@carringtonschool.org
mailto:Aheard@carringtonschool.org
mailto:llawrence@carringtonschool.org
mailto:Jtopp@carringtonschool.org
mailto:Emcgrain@carringtonschool.org

